

East Hills Primary Care Physicians

Kevin A. Sugalski, DO

November 23, 2011

Lynda Kerr 736 Coleman Avenue, 3rd Floor Johnstown, PA 15902

Dear Lynda,

I regret to inform you that I am discharging you from this practice. This action is necessary due to an irreconcilable breech in our physician- patient relationship. You have been repetitively rude, disrespectful, overly demanding and even vulgar to my office staff. This unacceptable behavior can no longer be tolerated.

I will continue to serve as your primary care physician for the next 30 days while you chose a new doctor. Please understand it is imperative that you do so immediately to assure there is no lapse in your medical treatment.

When you have chosen a new physician, please notify my office, and we will forward a copy of your medical records to that physician's office at no charge to you. A form to authorize the release of your medical records is enclosed for your convenience.

Yours Truly,

Kevin A. Sugalski, D.O.

1450 Scalp Avenue, Suite 107 Johnstown, PA 15904 814-266-1189